
 
E-GIVING 

During the Pandemic, the Diocese set up a temporary e-giving process which several of our 
parishioners have used consistently in support of the parish. For some, it’s a convenient 
method for donations, and many churches praise the process for increasing offertory 
collections.  

Because of its convenience and success, we desire to introduce e-giving as a permanent 
fixture in the parish. We have re-searched the matter, looked at several companies that 
offer it, and determined that the company the Diocese and we use for administrative and 
financial record keeping. Parish Soft, offers the best financial option. 

Before we move ahead with the process though, we need to gauge your interest. Below is a 
survey asking four questions. We ask that you review them, answer them, and send us a 
“reply” e-mail with your answers. 

For those of you who receiving the Bulletin via mail, answer the questions and return the 
paper to us by mail or when attending Mass.  Please remember to review and participate in 
our survey so we can make a learned decision.  

The Finance Council. 

 

Questions that would help COV consider going forward with e-giving: 
 

1.  Would you donate to COV on a website such as e-giving? 

☐Yes 

☐No 
 

2. If yes, would you donate  

☐  Monthly 

☐  Bi-weekly 

☐  Weekly?   
 

3. If yes, would you prefer to provide 
  

☐  a Credit Card Account Number 
 

☐  a Bank Checking Number 
 

☐  Savings Account Number  
 

4.  Would you consider "auto-pay" monthly to COV?   

☐  Yes 

☐  No 
 

Name:  _____________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                                                          (optional, but preferred)      

  COV PO Box 38, Topping, VA 23169 


